From:

To: Lickey and Blackwell Parish Council

Cc: Claire Holmes

Subject: [Possible Spoofed Email]Re: Examination of the Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton HackettNeighbourhood Plan

Date: 24 April 2019 11:42:20

This email originated from outside of the Organisation

STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine? THINK: Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.

OK understood and thanks for the update.

Sent from my iPad

On 24 Apr 2019, at 11:38, Executive Officer Lickey and Blackwell Lisa Winterbourn < eo@lickeyandblackwellpc.org > wrote:

Dear Mr Matheson.

I will pass all of the enquiries on to the steering group and I assume that they will need time to consider responses and to meet and discuss them before I can prepare an official response for you. I anticipate there will be a delay in getting this done as it is a very busy time in the Council year and it may be some time before the group can meet. There is no great rush to a deadline at this point so I hope that you are not inconvenienced if there is a delay, but 2 weeks seems a little ambitious to me.

Many thanks

Lisa Winterbourn
Executive Officer
Lickey and Blackwell Parish Council

e: <u>eo@lickeyandblackwellpc.org</u> w: <u>www.lickeyandblackwellpc.org</u>

Formal communication from the Council will always be via our Executive Officer

From:

Sent: 23 April 2019 23:45

To: eo@lickeyandblackwellpc.org

Cc: claire.holmes@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk

Subject: Examination of the Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton HackettNeighbourhood

Plan

Dear Ms Winterbourn

MEANSHIP THE PLANT TO A SECURITY

As you are aware I have been appointed to conduct the Examination of the Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton Hackett Neighbourhood Plan. I can see that considerable community effort has gone into developing the Plan; in order that I may progress the Examination I would be grateful for the Qualifying Body's response to the initial enquiries attached; the local authority (copied in) may also have comments. I am sorry for the number of queries but the responses will all contribute to the progressing of the Examination.

In order to ensure transparency with the conduct of the Examination a copy of these queries is being sent to the Local Planning Authority with a request that the exchange of emails be published on the webpage relating to the Neighbourhood Plan alongside the representations received during the Regulation 16 public consultation.

I do appreciate that some of my questions will be easier to answer than others and therefore there is no specific deadline for a response but it would be helpful to know whether it is likely that you will need more than two weeks to send a response.

Kind regards

Andrew Matheson Independent Examiner